
From: Jan Brooker  

Sent: Saturday, August 3, 2024 1:05 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Appl 2024/3188/T 

Comment on behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory committee 

 

This 5 day notice to fell a cherry tree on the Merton Lane frontage is 

puzzling.  No evidence of the tree being dangerous is submitted.  There only 

appear to be 2 pictures of part of a large, and certainly alive, tree.  We would 

ask that a Tree Officer investigate. 

If the tree is indeed dangerous, then a replacement tree should be planted. 

 


